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Weekly News – 2nd February 2018  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Week 6 already! This half term has flown past, as we suspected 
it would. Arts Week was great fun and a little bit messy! Our 
focus was Asia, which gave us plenty of scope to look at the 
culture and traditions of some of the countries in the continent, 
as well as exploring some artwork. We are really looking 
forward to welcoming you all into the school next Wednesday 
7th and Thursday 8th February to have a look at the results of all 
of our hard work. We have some very talented artists in Year 4! 

Rehearsals for the Y4 Production will be starting after the half 
term break. We will be revealing the outline of the show and 
the music to the children next week. We are very excited! We 
will be keeping our costume requirements as simple as possible 
and we will let you know in plenty of time what (if anything) 
your child will need. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Year 4 Team P 

Homework: 

Science: 

Your child will be bringing home an activity sheet to support 
our learning in Science. Each child will choose his/her level 
of challenge. We are currently exploring Electricity. 

Times Tables / Spelling / Reading 

Little and often! Please keep working on these for a short time 
every day. We will be learning Week 5 words for spelling. 

 

Date Reminders 

Y4 swimming meeting: 

6th February 2018 - 9:15am 

Art Exhibition 

7th & 8th February - 3:45pm 

British Museum trip: 

9th February 2018 

(Chestnut and Yew) 

  Announcements 

Next half term we will be having 
a Science & DT Day – date tbc. 
Get your shoeboxes ready, 
please! 

We will be having our Egyptian 
Day at the start of Summer 1 (to 
avoid a clash with our Y4 
production). Watch this space! 
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